Making Reading fun at Southampton Middle School

On November 20 and 21, the Southampton Middle School Language
Arts department joined forces with the school library to reward
students who had met or exceeded their Accelerated Reader (AR)
goals for the first grading period. Students were invited to attend AR
parties to celebrate their achievements. Instead of being held after
school, as in the past, the AR parties were held during the day so
more students could participate. Students were able to play a variety
of games, including corn hole, Dance Revolution, bingo, and guessing
games. Students also had the opportunity to get their faces painted,
were treated to snacks and drinks, and, of course, were able to read
and take more AR tests to begin working towards their next goals.




